
 
 
 
 
 
 
      October 11, 2001 
 
 
 
Mr. and Mrs. Tomio Demura 
c/o Little Tokyo Japanese Restaurant  
4800 I-55 North 
Jackson, Mississippi 39205 
 
Dear Mr. and Mrs. Demura: 
 
 Please allow me to thank you for your generosity and the fine cuisine you shared 
at the Little Tokyo Japanese Restaurant.   
 

It is important to educated across cultures and your restaurant provided an 
experience that will be very valuable during my trip to Japan. 

 
Please do not hesitate to call if an opportunity arises to return your generosity. 

 
      Very truly yours, 
 
 
 
      RONNIE MUSGROVE 
 
RM/kfg 
 
  


